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These past three months have gone by so quickly! The Lord provided many opportunities of
service for Thanksgiving and the Christmas season. We shared a meal at Thanksgiving for
several pastors and their families. After the meal, everyone gave a testimony of how the Lord
had blessed them throughout the year.

The Christmas season gave Cindy the opportunity to have several bell
choirs. She was with the children in Agua Nueva, Bunuelos and La Joya;
and with the ladies in Agua Nueva and at Iglesia Bautista El Calvario in
Saltillo. Many times the parents of the children will come to hear their
children play the bells; giving us the opportunity to share the Gospel with
them.

I have given many Gospel tracts out. | always try to be sensative to the Holy
Spirit when He leads me to give someone a Gospel tract. | recently witnessed
to “William” who said he had made a decision for Christ but has many needs
in his life. 1 also witnessed to the man in this picture. He did not want share
his name but appreciates your prayers. He did not seem to understand about
having Christ as his Savior. Please pray for these men.

We were given winter hats and scarfs for the children
whicn we took 1o several village areas which get very cold. With each one
?

we put a Gospel tract. We also gave baby hats to the Christian Medical
Clinic for young mothers. What a blessing these hats and scarfs were to so
many. Thank you Ms. JoAnn and Ms. Theda for making these hats all year
§ long. We also had a church send us shawls for ladies. The first ones were
given to the pastor wives. They were so thankful . The church in Agua

Nueva had an evangelistic meeting for children. Several children prayed
and accepted Christ. What a blessing to be a part of this outreach to the children!

Thank you for your prayers and support,
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